Attachment Network Meeting – January 19, 2015
at Adoption Options, 1313 Portage Ave.

Attendance was approximately 15+ people from various professions and agencies.   
· Leslie began the meeting at 11:30 
· Paper was circulated for email addresses.

· Summary of Board news and events: 

· The Board recently had a Strategic Planning session on Saturday January 17, 2015.

· Public Awareness Committee – Mission is to find ways to spread the word about Attachment to professionals and parents.

· Looking at developing a short video based on the “10 Things” Brochure.

· Next PAC meeting, January 22, 2015 – See Leslie for details if interested.

· Corporate Development Committee – this is a new venture for the Network. We are looking at developing a power point for meetings with corporations to summarize and explain Attachment.

· Call for submissions for the Newsletter

· Kent Hoffman, Core Sensitivity Training, in Winnipeg in September 2015, see website for more details.
· Roundtable intros and discussion – focused on how some people are using Circle of Security in group settings



Presentation by Enid Britton, Social Worker at Child Development Clinic and Dr. Sayma Malik, Psychologist at the Child Development Clinic.
Enid and Sayma spoke about the services offered at CDC and their recent experience in running a Circle of Security Group for parents who have children recently diagnosed through CDC. Sounds like it was a positive experience for participants who fully bought in to the program and expressed a sense of gratitude for being part of this group. 

Terry Higham of Behavioural Health Foundation

Terry spoke about how he implements an attachment focus in his work at BFH. 
(Leslie, I left the meeting at this point…is there a short summary to add?)

